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September 5, 1968

Carl A, Howy
602 Patterson Building
Denver, Colorado

Re; Well No, 2 "A" Blomenkamp
¢ SE} Si} Seec 17-35=56i .

Dear Carl:

Attached are copies of the corpletion end plugging reports
concerning the above well in Big Beaver Field.

Jim MoKee of our office inspected the site and found that a
small amount of water, with some gas, was leaking from the well,
There is an area about 20 feet squere saturated with this water,

We would eppreciate any help you can give us to remedy this

situation,
Very truly yours, .
OIL AND CAS CONSERVATION CQMMISSION
 Frank J, Piro, Deputy Director
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